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HUESKER statement 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
In your today's newsletter edition you have published a news with the following title: 
 
Huesker Responds to Tensar's Reopening of Wuhan Factory (Letter to the Editor) 
 
We would like to comment on this as follows: 
 
The opinion raised in the Email is not the official opinion of the HUESKER Group. It is strictly 
the personal opinion of an individual employee of the HUESKER Group. 
We hereby distance ourselves completely from this individual opinion. We are very 
disappointed by the reaction of our employee. 
 
We are happy to receive any positive news about Covid-19 in the world and are pleased with 
the progress which has been achieved in Wuhan and other parts of the world to contain the 
virus, as it is motivation and hope for all of us to stop the virus worldwide. The burden of the 
virus on humanity is exorbitantly high. It requires our full attention to overcome this crisis 
together. Mutual recriminations are of no help to us and are completely outside our claim to 
play our part in overcoming the crisis. 
Of course, we are also still interested in respectful and good relations within the geosynthetics 
industry, as we have been doing for years.  
 
We very much appreciate your newsletter, as it is very comprehensive and exemplary in terms 
of its news value for the geosynthetics industry. We would like to ask you to continue to 
publish our news and would be very grateful if you would not publish personal opinions of 
individual persons without contacting HUESKER Headquarters. We will be taking necessary 
steps to ascertain that such incidents will never occur again. We will continue to communicate 
our official HUESKER news only through our official communication channels such as our 
website, Facebook and LinkedIn. In addition, we will be happy to answer any questions or 
suggestions you may have personally. 
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We hope that this clarification will help to ensure that HUESKER continues to be perceived as 
a serious and professional company with high ethical standards. 
 
 

Kind regards, 

 

 

HUESKER Synthetic GmbH 

Christian Roleff 

Vice President Marketing and Business Development 

 


